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I write in opposition to this Bill, solely because of the arbitrariness of it, and those who 

back its implementation. 

 

To say on one hand that anyone under the age of 21 is not mentally 

mature/developed enough to handle the responsibility of firearms ownership, but on 

the other hand, children are mentally mature/developed enough to choose their 

“gender identity”.  Yeah, that’s completely arbitrary.  You can say one is, and the 

other is not. 

This Bill is bad based on the bad logic of those behind its support. 


